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Fall Citrus Meeting 
Friday, November 16th, 2018 

8:30 AM – 1:00 PM 

Tulare County Agricultural Building Auditorium 

4437 S. Laspina St.  

Tulare, CA 

8:30 - 9:00   Registration  

9:00 - 9:30 HLB/ACP update for California citrus and an introduction to the 

California Citrus Network  

Dr. Greg W. Douhan, Ph.D., University of California, Cooperative 

Extension, Tulare, CA 

 

9:30 - 10:15 The principles of citrus postharvest handling 

Mary Lu Arpaia, Ph.D., Department of Botany and Plant Sciences, 

University of California, Riverside, CA 

   

10:15 - 10:30 Break 

 

10:30 – 11:15 Whole almond orchard recycling and the effect on second generation 

tree growth, yield, and fertility with inferences on citrus production 

Brent A. Holtz, Ph.D., County Director and Farm Advisor, University of 

California Cooperative Extension, San Joaquin, CA.                       

 

11:15 - 12:00 Concepts in frost protection for citrus 

Richard Snyder, Ph.D., Department of Land, Air and Water Resources, 

University of California, Davis, CA. 

12:00 - 1:00  Lunch: Kindly provided by Sym-Agro Inc.  
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